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Going Cashless 

Please can we ask that all parents sign up to 
our new online payment system called Arbor. 
This is where you will be able to pay for school 
dinners and school trips,. We will no longer 
be excepting cash for school dinners or 
school trips. 

You should have received a link via email to 
sign up, if you are having issues doing so 
please contact the office.  

Thank you 

Punctuality 

Please ensure that your child arrives at 
school no later than 8.55am. 

This is the time school starts and every     
minute counts! 

If your child arrives late it has a huge impact 
on their academic progress and disrupts the 
teacher’s lesson (which has already started). 

Thank you for your support in this. 

Mrs Moore 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 
We’ve had a wonderful first full week back. It has been very productive and all the children have set-
tled well, are working hard, learning lots and having fun with their friends. 
We have put together all of the diary dates that you need for this half term (page 7) and early next 
week, we will send you the diary dates for the entire academic year. We hope you will find this useful.  
 
If you have you have any queries or concerns please do catch me at the school gate at the               
beginning or end of the school day or email me francesmoore@st-augustines.nottingham.sch.uk 

CLASS % 

Reception NK 83 

Reception SP 100 

Year 1 99 

Year 1/2 93 

Year 2 96 

Year 3 94 

Year 3/4 97 

Year 4 95 

Year 5 99 

Year 5/6 81 

Year 6 96 

 

ATTENDANCE AND BEING ON TIME COUNTS  
TARGET:  

 
All classes 96% 

A huge well done to Reception SP class 100%       
attendance!  2 treat squares from me!    

Uniform Reminder 

Please can all parents make sure that all uniform 

has your child’s name in, as last term we donated 

over 10 black bags full of unclaimed lost school 

uniform. 
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Remember St Augustine’s is now on Twitter! To keep up to 
date with everything the school is doing please follow us 

@staugustinesNG3.  

There will be lots of photos and updates on Twitter when 
join today. 

LKS2 History  

We have had a great start to the term with the LKS2 so engaged with their new History focus this 

term, all about the Stone Age 



Defibrillator  

The School now has a new Defibrillator which is located  

outside the main office .                                                    

Defibrillators are becoming a common site around the 

towns and streets often now located outside shops,    

libraries other easily reached locations. These life saving 

devices really do make a difference in increasing the 

likelihood of surviving a cardiac arrest as each minute 

counts. 

Wrap Round Child Care 

We are so happy to announce that there is now an after school club as well as the breakfast club 

running at St Augustine's.  

We know finding appropriate after school care can be difficult but hopefully this new option, 

which is already proving popular, can help. 

It is being run through  TB Sports which also run and manage the breakfast club.  

Breakfast club runs from 7.30am until school begins 

After school club runs from school finish until 5.30pm 

If you would like your child to attend please visit  www.tbsport.uk to book your child's place. 

 



Statement from the Bishop on the Death of HM The Queen 

 

Statement from Bishop Patrick McKinney, Bishop of Nottingham, on the death of Her Majesty Queen 

Elizabeth II  

 

On behalf of the Catholic Community here in Nottingham and across much of the East Midlands, 

we wish to express our deep sadness at hearing the news of the death of Her Majesty the Queen 

this afternoon.  I wish to take this opportunity to express our gratitude and love for the late 

Queen. We have always admired her deep sense of duty, service, and commitment, but also her 

very evident love for the people she has served so generously these last 71 years.  

 

We also want to pay our respects to the Queen as a woman of a faith, as a Christian, whose faith 

always inspired and shaped the way she lived. We pray that Christ Jesus, whom she faithfully 

served throughout her whole life, may now welcome her into His Kingdom with these words: ‘ 

Well done good and faithful servant.’ 

 

Our prayers go out to her family at this very sad time for them, as well as the whole nation. 

God save the King.  

  
During this time of national mourning, Nottingham Cathedral will open daily (from 7am-7pm) for 

people to sign the book of condolence, to light a candle and to spend some time in private prayer 

or reflection. All are welcome. 



Date Event 

Thursday 1st September 2022 School Opens new Term 

Monday 17th October 2022 School Closed for Half Term (2 weeks) 

Monday 31st  October 2022 School Opens form new Term 

Wednesday 21st December 2022 INSET DAY 

Thursday 22nd December 2022 School Closed for Christmas Holidays 

Wednesday 4th January 2023 School Opens for New Term 

Friday 10th February 2023 INSET DAY 

Monday 13th February 2023 School Closed for Half Term (1 Week) 

Monday 20th February 2023 School Open  for New Term 

Monday 3rd April 2023 School Closed for Easter Holidays             

(2 weeks) 

Monday 17th April 2023 School Open for New Term 

Monday 1st May 2023 Bank Holiday School Closed 

Monday 22nd May 2023 INSET DAY 

Monday 29th May 2023 School Closed for Half Term (1 Week) 

Monday 5th June 2023 School Open For New Term 

Monday 3rd July 2023 INSET DAY 

Tuesday 25th July 2023 Last Day of School 

Wednesday 26th July 2023 School Closed for Summer Holidays 

School Term Dates and Holidays for 22/23 



SAFEGUARDING 

 

Keeping children safe is our priority. If you have any concerns please contact the following: 

Mrs F Moore - Headteacher  

headteacher@st-augustines.nottingham.sch.uk  

Mrs L Bates – Deputy Headteacher  

laura.bates@st-augustines.nottingham.sch.uk  

Miss N Knight – Early Years Lead  

natasha.knight@st-augustines.nottingham.sch.uk  

Mrs L Neve - SENDCO 

senco@st-augustines.nottingham.sch.uk 

Nut Free School 

Please can we ask that parents do not send their child to school with nut products. 

               This includes Nutella, Peanut butter, Pistachio nuts and  Muesli Bars. 

This is due to us having several children at school with severe nut allergies. 

Thank you for your continued cooperation with this.   
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DIARY DATES ADVENT 1 
Please keep this safe-Lots of dates added 

Date  Event  

Monday 12th September 2022 3.15pm Year 6 meeting regarding Briars trip in 

school hall  

Thursday 22nd September 2022 1.30pm Reception Class visit to Library 

Friday 23rd September 2022 • 9.10am Harvest Assembly in School Hall 

• 1.30 Reception  class visit to Library 

Monday 26th
 
 September 2022  4.00pm  Commemoration of Memorial Bench  

for Anne Searston 

Wednesday 28th September 2022 KS1 Toys Workshop (Information to follow 

shortly) 

Wednesday 5th October 2022 Year 1 visit to Sneinton Windmill (information to 

follow shortly) 

Thursday 6th October 2022 • Coffee Morning in school hall 

• F1 White Post Farm Visit (information to 

follow shortly) 

Monday 10th October 2022 • Black History Week starts 

• KS2 Cinema Evening Fundraiser 

Tuesday 11th October 2022 KS1 Cinema Evening Fundraiser  

Wednesday 12th October 2022 • 2.00pm-3.15pm FS2 Superhero Stay and 

Play Miss Knights’ Class 

• Year 5/6 local area walk linked to Science 

topic 

• F1 Wellie Walk 

Thursday 13th October  2.00pm-3.15pm FS2 Superhero Stay and Play 

Miss Pankhania’s Class 

Friday 14th October 2022 Shoe Racism the Red Card– Wear Red  

Monday 17th October 2022 School Closed - October Half Term  

Monday 31st October  2022 School Opens 


